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Welcome back and Happy Holidays! I hope that you had a wonderful 
Thanksgiving Break and shared time with your family and friends. 

Thank you to our PTC for a wonderful Jog-a-Thon before break. The 
students really participated with great spirit. Our can drive was also a 
huge success. We collected over 1,100 cans to donate to the Placer 
Food Bank. Ms. Phillip’s class collected over 200 cans themselves! 

Thank you for your generous support of our school!

Our Leadership Team and our Service Learning team are now turning 
their efforts to bringing some joy to those a less fortunate during the 
holiday season. Like last year they are collecting new, unwrapped 
toys, books, or stuffed animals for children who are in the hospital 
during this time of year. Every donation will go to a child at a local 
hospital to make them feel better during the holidays. Bins will be in 
the main office from November 27th until December 21st. 

Along with holiday spirit and giving we will pack a lot into the coming 
next few weeks. Thank you for continuing to ask your child about all of 
the constructed math, reading, writing and learning that is happening 
in their classrooms each day. After attending their conference the 
hope is that you feel even more prepared to support them as only you 
can. 
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Thank you to all who participated in and supported our Ruhkala 
Jog-a-Thon. It was wonderful to see all the kids running and enjoying 

themselves. Thank you to all of those people who volunteered their 
time to create and run this special event. 

 
 

 Our next PTC meeting is Tuesday, December 6th at 6pm in our Multi! 
Join us to see what is coming up and we welcome your voice in our 

meetings!
Thank you for

attending and participating! Together we are better!

Join us at Krush Burger on Wednesday, November 29th. The flyer will 
be coming home in folders tomorrow or with your child. You can bring 
your flyer to Krush Burger for either lunch or dinner between the hours 
of 11:00 and 9:00. They will generously give a portion of sales back to 

our school site. 
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Monday

Early Engineers (1:30-2:30/Room12)

Tuesday

Ruhkala Choir (3:30-4:30/Room L)

Wednesday

VAPA Mr. Garza/Ms. Kelley

Ukuleles (3:30-4:30/Room L)

Thursday

VAPA Ms. Jensen/Ms. Storey 

Friday

Leadership Assembly at 7:50  

VAPA Ms. Van Der Kamp/Ms. Handley
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Ruhkala Elementary’s Early 
Engineers Classes

Mondays: 1:30-2:40
Room 12
Session B: 
11/27,12/4,12/11,12/18,
⅛,1/22,1/29

Register by calling: 
916-419-7644 or click HERE

Mark your Calendars

Ruhkala Choir Concert

All are invited to attend and hear our first Ruhkala Choir 
Concert! It will be held on Thursday, December 7th at 6:00 in our 

Multipurpose Room. 

http://rues.rocklinusd.org/
https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/ruhkala-elementary





